
Starling Class
Term 3 

In English we will first study a 
narrative ‘The Queen’s Hat’ Towards 
the end of the term we will look at 
some poetry based on ‘If I were in 

charge of the world..’.

In maths Year 1 will begin by continuing 
looking at place value within 20 then use this 
knowledge to add and subtract to 20. Year 2 
will look at money before moving on to begin 

the skill of multiplication and division.

Our history topic is Victorians looking 
at their life style, schooling, 

inventions and famous people from 
this era. 

Our science topic is looking at 
habitats from around the world, 
linking it to our geography studies. We 
will look at the rainforest, oceans, 
arctic and antarctica.

This term we will swap back to art and 
begin looking at making colours and 
using paint. We will explore colour 
mixing and printing.

For PSHE we follow the Jigsaw 
program. This term we will be studying 
Dreams and Goals, thinking about our 
successes, giving ourselves a challenge 
and setting ourselves steps to achieve 

that challenge.

In music we will be 
exploring our feeling 
through variety of 

pieces of music. I will continue to send 
you weekly updates on 

Seesaw.

Mr Groves will be focusing on gym 
and dance in PE.

Our focus in RE will be Salvation 
looking at the bible and the festival 

of Easter.

For computing we will be looking at 
robot algorithms.


